
End of Autumn Term Update                          15 December 2021 

Dear Parents  

   

As the term draws to a close, I would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a peaceful 

holiday.  Please find a video link below (link privately sent) which contains a short end of term 

message; the video is 1.5 minutes in length.  

   

Apologies for the festive sweater, but it was deemed essential for today’s in-house celebrations!  

   

Do enjoy the holiday when it arrives tomorrow.  

   

Best festive wishes  

   

Mrs O'Donoghue   

Headmistress  

   

   

   

   

 


